
From: Robert Crawley <robcrawley@ymail.com> 
Date: June 14, 2018 at 6:42:27 AM MDT 
To: Ken Cromar <kencromar5@gmail.com> 
 
 
Ken, 
 
Please pass the following message along to the records committee: 
 
My name is Rob Crawley.  I was on the Cedar Hills City Council between 
2014 and 2017.  I can attest to the fact that the information I forwarded to 
the city was given to me by city management and was downloaded from 
the Par 9 software that the city used for tracking activity on their golf 
course.   
 
I believe that everyone would benefit if Cedar Hills would be more 
forthcoming with information regarding the golf course to residents that 
inquire about the activities of the golf course.  Disseminating facts and 
information about the golf course will appease those that want to know 
the facts.   
 
If there are ever any wrongdoings, it would bring those things to light so 
that they would be resolved more quickly.  I see no downside to providing 
information to residents in and efficient and inexpensive manner.   
 
Alternatively, when requests are dodged, delayed or provided at a high 
cost, this sows distrust with residents. 
 
Rob Crawley 
Previous Cedar Hills City Council Member	
  


